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DATE: JUNE 11, 2012 

TO: CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: MAYOR 

SUBJECT: DIRECT THE CITY ATTORNEY TO PREPARE AN ORDINANCE 
SUSPENDING ANNUAL COMPENSATION/STIPEND INCREASES FOR 
THE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL FOR FISCAL YEAR 2013 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that the City Council direct the City Attorney to prepare an ordinance 
within 30 days suspending the annual compensation/stipend increases for the Mayor 
and City Council for Fiscal Year 2013. 

BACKGROUND: 

At the May 21, 2012 special joint meeting of the City Council and Finance Committee, 
members of the City Council again expressed interest in suspending their scheduled 
annual compensation/stipend increases for Fiscal Year 2013. This is identical to the 
action taken by the Council at the time of the adoption of the budget for Fiscal Years 
2010, 2011, and 2012. Approval of the recommendation will provide formal direction to 
the City Attorney to prepare the necessary ordinance within 30 days. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

Adoption of the proposed ordinance will result in savings of $7,952 for Fiscal Year 2013. 
Including the proposed action, the cumulative amount of increases suspended since 
2009 by the Mayor and City Council provide an overall savings of $15,688. 

MEETING OF 06/11/2012 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bill Bogaard 
Mayor 
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